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3/31/23

Hello, Readsboro Families!

Our Science Night is on Thursday, 4/6 at 6:00. Students are working hard on their science research and
experiments. All classes are involved–we can’t wait to share our work with you. PTG will provide pizza
beginning at 5:30.

Student-led conferences are wrapping up. If you did not sign up for a conference with your student’s
teacher, and would like one–it is never too late! Please contact your student’s teacher if you would like to
set one up.

Unfortunately, strep throat is circulating around the school. If your child complains of a sore throat,
Nurse Dave recommends getting their throat swabbed just to be safe. If your child has had strep, just a
reminder to throw away their old toothbrush and begin using a new one!

We are having a Spirit Week the week before April Break. Spirit Week flyers went home with students
and will be attached to my email.

Eagle Feathers this week were awarded to: Darrell, Easton, Justin, Sawyer, and Ms. R’s Class! Great work,
and thank you for all you do!

Upcoming Dates:
4/4/23-School Board Meeting 6:00
4/6/23-Science Night! 6:00
4/10-4/14/23-Spirit Week!
4/17-4/21/23-April Break!

Have a wonderful weekend!
Robyn C. Oyer


